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Dear Sir,

We were shocked after reading in Tea Gardens News of the area June 8fh, 2017 that Mid Coast Council (MCC)
have appi'ied 'to'r 'a Spe? R'ate Va'rrat'itm %SR'* > ot 11% lor four yea'rs, i'Wkmet!i by 5% tWi 2021.

We live ini a rural area whose southern boundary is on the 'north shore of Port Stephens. We are remote from
the office-s of MCC and feel ngglected when our needs for normaj road maintenance et al are routinely
ignored.

The couri cil recommendation for a large rate increase for our area is quite unfair for roads and bridges that are
a Iong wary from us.

Over the Ilast 3 years Great Lakes Council (who have merged to become MCC) increased rates by 8%
(compouvndtngl; another tncrease of 1 l'fA rs surety very unfatr. Many peop{e rn tfie area are rettrees wtth rto
money tr:ees in the back yard.

Please give us a faLr p l

Yours fait:hfully,

Beatrice IMitchell (Ratepayer).
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